
LA WR ENCE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

James X. Fitzpatrick 

Chief of Police 

Office of the Chief 

Laura Rotolo, Esq. 
ACLU of Massachusetts 
211 Congress Street 
Boston, MA 02110 

RE: Public Records Request 

Dear Attorney Rotolo, 

February 19, 2014 

The Department is in receipt of your public records request for information relating to the 
Northeastern Massachusetts Law Enforcement Council (NEMLEC). Enclosed please find the 
contributions made by the Department to NEMLEC in the form of annual membership fees. 
Additionally, the membershipfee for 2014 is currently being processed. It is my understanding 
that the Department does not have a Memorandum of Understanding or Agreement with 
NEMLEC and the Department has not received any equipment or funding from NEMLEC 
during the requested time period. 

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you. 

Director of Support Services 
Lawrence Police Department 

90 Lowell St Lawrence Massachusetts 01840 9 78-794-5900 Extension 640 Facsimile 978-794-5917 



Purchase Order Fiscal Year Total Ordered Narne Address Line 1 Address Line 2 City State Zip Code 

140259 2010 4,375.00 NORTHEASTERN MA LAW ENFORCEMENT COUNCIL/CHIEF JAMES HICKS PO BOX 222 NORTH READING MA 01864 
21 2011 4,525.00 NORTHEASTERN MA LAW ENFORCEMENT COUNCIL/CHIEF JAMES HICKS PO BOX 222 NORTH READING MA 01864 

143583 2012 4,675.00 NORTHEASTERN MA LAW ENFORCEMENT COUNCIL/CHIEF JAMES HICKS PO BOX 222 NORTH READING MA 01864 
145548 2013 4,825.00 NORTHEASTERN MA LAW ENFORCEMENT COUNCIL/CHIEF JAMES HICKS PO BOX 222 NORTH READING MA 01864 


